

Dyffryn Ardudwy & Talybont Village Hall Committee

Thursday June 21st 2018

Attendance: OG, Derek, Jane, Denise, Trish, Steph, Emrys, Ed, Eryl, - visitor – Dave Kehoe

Apologies: Jim, Jenny

Minutes of meeting May 17th 2018 – read and approved – proposed Eryl, Seconded Derek

Matters Arising:-

More tables had been acquired by OG – bill to be given to Jim

Grass cutting – to be left as it is

Hall chairs – Jenny & Jane had cleaned these – thanks were extended

Waste pipe for coffee machine – done

50.s dance – to be held Friday August 17th – looking for prizes

Dog Training – Community Council would meet in the cafe due to noise

Maintenance – Emrys to put on the CC agenda

Chairmans report

Regarding charity commission – proposed we ask Mike Tregenza to get in touch to get access to update details

Parking – have to leave as it is

Bunting – some complains – so remove all bunting and posters except can be put up to advertise specific events in the short term

CCG Grant – small working party to see what we can apply for through whom

Community council election – to get in touch with Harvey Raymond to give a price

New Printer? Steph suggested Regen might be able to give funds towards one

CCG car park Lease – to be aware that they may be looking to change our lease – will they try to claim the car park as theirs?

Bowling mats – Jonathan not always available to help

Date of next meeting: Thursday July 12th @ 7.30